



27th September 2024

Dear Parents and Carers

Due to recent communication and advice from the Leicestershire Police and Crime Commissioner about staying safe on the internet and mobile phones, we have taken the decision not to allow mobile phones in school.

This advice is to help reduce children's vulnerability to involvement in victimisation and online bullying.

This is effective from Monday 30th September 2024. Please ensure that your child does not bring their mobile phone to school.

Thank you in advance for your co-operation in this matter.

REtyre

Mrs Ayres Headteacher



St. Mary's C of E Primary School, Station Road, Hinckley, Leicestershire LE10 1AW Tel: (01455) 637477 office@stmarys.leics.sch.uk









